
 
 

 
 October 11, 2019 
 
 
Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
Re: Advice No. 2019-36 

Puget Sound Energy Electric Tariff Revision – Filed Electronically  
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Pursuant to RCW 80.28.060 and Chapter 480-80 WAC, please find enclosed for filing the 
following proposed revision to the WN U-60 Tariff for electric service of Puget Sound Energy 
(“PSE”): 
 

43rd Revision of Sheet No. 2-A - Index to Rate Schedules (Continued) 
12th Revision of Sheet No. 2-B – Index to Rate Schedules (Continued)  
Original Sheet No. 2-C – Index to Rate Schedules (Continued) 
1st Revision of Sheet No. 131-B – Restoration Service Guarantees (Continued) 
1st Revision of Sheet No. 131-C – Restoration Service Guarantees (Continued) 
1st Revision of Sheet No. 131-D – Restoration Service Guarantees (Continued) 
1st Revision of sheet No. 131-E – Restoration Service Guarantees (Continued) 
 
 

The purpose of this filing is to make housekeeping updates to multiple schedules, incorporating 
new schedules to the Electric Index which have recently been added to the electric tariff book as 
well as correcting a scrivener’s error in the title and in one section of Schedule 131. The 
Schedule 131 title now reads as Restoration Service Guarantees throughout the tariff schedule, 
and the name of the section has been updated to 24 Hour Guarantee. The new schedules added to 
the Electric Index include new services and products: an optional non-communicating meter 
service; and several new electric products and services related to electric vehicle charging within 
a new category of electric service for transportation electrification. 
 
The tariff sheet described herein reflects an issue date of October 11, 2019, and an effective date 
of November 10, 2019.  Posting of the proposed tariff changes for public inspection and review, 
as required by law and the Commission’s rules and regulations, is being completed in accordance 
with WAC 480-100-193(1). This filing does not represent an increase in recurring charges or 
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restrictions in access to services, therefore notice will be provided in accordance with the 
provisions of WAC 480-100-195(3). 
 
Please contact Veronica Martin at (425) 457-5624 for additional information about this filing.  If 
you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 
cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel  
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 
Attachments:  
Electric Tariff Sheets (listed above) 
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